NEW ADDRESS

From: Terri Taylor (ttaylor@fortyandeight.org)
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 09:41 AM CDT

Voyageurs,

It has been a long ride, some parts we could set the cruise on 70, other parts we were slamming
on the brakes because of the potholes. We finally made it to our destination, our forever home.
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this move and we still have a lot of un
packing to do.

Please start using our new address for future mailings, if you put out a monthly newsletter please
share our new address there and at your Locale and Grand Promenades and any Voyageur that
has an email. The address is listed below.

Voiture Nationale
1635 Hawthorne Drive
Plainfield, IN 46168-1868

Thank You
Terri, Becky, Tammy



